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From: Ocean Munds-Dry [Omundsdry@hollandhart.com] Sent: Wed 6/7/2006 2:42 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 
Cc: 
Subject: Ike State Unit Well No. 1 - Application fbr NSL 
Attachments: 

Mr. Stogner: 

I am checking on the application we filed for Yates for a non-standard location for its Ike State Unit Well No. 1 
on May 3, 2006. The proposed location is 1750 feet from the North line and 900 feet from the West line of 
Section 30, Township 12 South, Range 35 East, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico. We provided notice to the 
offsetting working interest owner, Murchison Oil & Gas, on the same date. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you, 
Ocean 

Ocean Munds-Dry 
Holland & Hart LLP 
110 N. Guadalupe Suite 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 
Phone (505) 988-4421 
Fax (866) 851-8340 
E-mail: OrrundsriiyShoilandhart.com 
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in error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail. Thank you. 
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